DEAR FRIEND,

I’M GLAD TO HEAR THAT YOU ARE FEELING BETTER. AND THANK YOU FOR PRAYING FOR MY JOB SITUATION. IT HAS NOT CHANGED YET, BUT I AM STILL LOOKING AROUND. I’LL LET YOU KNOW!

MY KIDS WILL SOON HAVE A BREAK FROM SCHOOL, SO I WILL BE BUSY WITH FAMILY. 

You have worked through three books. This is wonderful! I am praying for your faith in Jesus. Your faith in Jesus, your relationship with him, is the most precious thing you have in life. The Bible tells us that our faith is more precious than gold! (1 Peter 1:7)

This next book is very simple, but also very practical. It is called, ‘DO YOU WANT A NEW LIFE?’ 

You will already be familiar with the teaching in this book. But maybe you can read it and think carefully about its teaching on making peace with people in your life. I would really like to hear your thoughts on this book, in your next letter to me.

Don’t forget to share about your faith with other people. They need to hear about the hope that Jesus offers. You can share your books, talk about the messages, and even invite them to write to us directly:

PO Box…

Do you know someone outside of prison that maybe needs to read this book? If you write them a letter or email, you can tell them to read this book for free on this website: www.1peter1three.weebly.com 

You can share what you read with people inside prison, and outside prison! 

I am enjoying writing letters to you, and hearing from you!

NAME
